
An important 
message from 
Provider Relations

Missouri Medicare Audit and Compliance 

Managed Care Organization Providers

Home State's Allwell Dual Eligible Plan will go live on January 1, 2019. To ensure that payments from

the state are processed, all Home State Health providers must be enrolled in the Missouri Medicaid 

Audit & Compliance (MMAC) Provider Enrollment Unit.

 

If you have never enrolled, you will need to do so before submitting any claims for our Dual eligible 

members. You must submit an enrollment application by clicking on the link below:

https://mmac.mo.gov/providers/provider-enrollment/mco-network-providers/

You only need to submit one application to MMAC, regardless of how many MCOs you hold a contract

with. Therefore, if you have previously enrolled with MO HealthNet as a billing or performing provider 

as part of another MCO's network, you do not need to do anything additional.

Please note: Each NPI and Tax ID combination you submit on claims, must go through this screening 

or enrollment process. Failure to do so will result in claim denials.

Keep Up with Our Latest News and Announcements! All onlocated  our website at  of Home State's News and Announcements are www.HomeStateHealth.com . Here you can also find our annual provider manual, provider training opportunities, quarterly provider newsletters, and so much more!

Questions? Contact Provider Relations
mapd: 1-855-766-1452 • D-SNP: 1-833-298-3361 • TTY: 711 Allwell.HomeStateHealth.com
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